
Chief Court Administrator Announces New Design for  

Judicial Branch’s Website Homepage  
 

          A redesigned, more mobile-friendly homepage of the Judicial Branch’s website will go 

live on Monday, Aug. 8, 2022, Chief Court Administrator Judge Patrick L. Carroll III announced 

Friday, Aug. 5, 2022.  

            Judge Carroll also thanked the Judicial Branch’s Web Board and Information Technology 

Division for their work on the project.  The Web Board is comprised of employees representing 

all of the Branch’s administrative divisions.  

            “The Web Board and Information Technology Division achieved all the goals they set,” 

Judge Carroll said. “The homepage now has a modern design, with a common menu, header and 

footer that promote a consistent look and feel throughout the website.  Additionally, the team 

removed duplicative links on the homepage to reduce clutter, while ensuring that the redesign 

will not result in users being unable to find information that they had previously 

bookmarked.  Finally, the design is mobile friendly and works with several different devices.”      

            He added: “I am very appreciative of all of the work that the members of the Web Board 

and the Information Technology Division put into this redesign, which was done without any 

outside resources.” 

Here is a screen shot of the new design: 

 



Please find below mobile-device screen shots of the old homepage (left) and the new 

homepage (right). With the enhanced mobile features, users will have access to all functions that 

are available on a desktop computer.  

                                                                                                                                                                      

           

  

 

 


